To the members of the committee,

| come from a long line of farmers and am owner of a small tree farm in the foothills of the coast
range. SB1530 threatens life as we know it in Oregon. The fact of the matter is Oregon is
already a minuscule drop in the bucket in terms of CO2 emissions in the world already. What it
comes down to is that this scheme is al about taxes and control of the people... money and
power. It disproportionately affects rural Oregonians, and ultimately will affect everyone in the
State who uses any products that are transported by truck, purchases fuel, electricity, etc.

Then to top it off this suddenly is important enough to be considered an emergency? The use of
emergency clauses is at an all time high, particularly when it seems to suit the legislature to
cram something down the citizens throats with little to no recourse for the citizens to repeal.

You know precisely what you are doing and it needs to stop.

Stop SB 1530, its bad for Oregon.

Josh Calef
Monmouth, Oregon

Sent from my iPhone



